
From: Flynn, Jennifer
To: Benge, Shawn T
Subject: Fwd: Supreme Court (SCOTUS) Case Release - MPD JOCC - Sit Rep #1
Date: Friday, June 24, 2022 2:28:41 PM
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From: Matula, John <John_Matula@nps.gov>
Sent: Friday, June 24, 2022 2:24:45 PM
To: NPS USPP Notifications <USPP_Notifications@nps.gov>
Subject: Supreme Court (SCOTUS) Case Release - MPD JOCC - Sit Rep #1
 
Apologies for the confusion in my neglecting to change the subject line in the previous
notification regarding the bomb threat.

USCP and SCOTUS PD have determined that this was a false report.  The subject identified in
the notification is a blogger and the victim of "swatting".  This previously happened on
5/3/22.  When this blogger livestreams from SCOTUS, an unknown individual calls 911
reporting a bomb threat and gives the description of the blogger as the suspect as well as the
location he is livestreaming from.  USCP and SCOTUS PD are investigating.

Captain John E. Matula
Commander - Central District
United States Park Police
Office 202-426-6710
Mobile 

Learn more about how to Become a United States Park Police officer!
Sign up to be notified when we are accepting applications.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: 
This message, including any attachments, is intended exclusively for the individual or group to which it is addressed. This
communication may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential, law enforcement sensitive, and or
otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain,
copy or disseminate, any part of this message or attachments. If you have received this message in error, please notify the
sender immediately via e-mail and permanently delete the message and any attachments.




